ROME TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

The ROME TOWNSHIP BOARD OF APPEALS meet on Tuesday
August 5, 2019 at 7:00 pm. The meeting was for a
variance to add a new sign to a existing sign. The ZBA
reviewed the information provided. The ZBA added up
the square footage of the new sign which is twenty five
point six (25.6) square feet. The ZBA then added it to
the square footage of the existing sign which is one
hundred thirteen point four(113.4) square feet for a
total of one hundred thirty nine(139) sguare feet. In
June 27, 1996 a permit No. (96-22) was issued for a sign
of two hundred twenty (220)square feet. The difference
between the permit and the new and old sign is eighty
one (81) square feet. ZBA member Leo Oswald made amotion
that a variance is not needed Charles Sweet second the

motion. Chairman Mike Griffith called for roll call vote.

Leo Oswald Yes
Charles Sweet Yes

Mike Griffith Yes

Chaiman Mike Griffith




